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Product Bulletin 

 

Reference #:  16-007 
Date: 11th August 2016 

 

 
Discontinuance notice:  
  
Due to the recent introduction of AS 4428.3-2010 the NFS Series of conventional panels is 
unfortunately not anymore meeting the changing regulatory requirements. For that reason 
NOTIFIER is discontinuing the NFS series of Conventional Fire Alarm Control Panels.  
 
It is our intention to continue to offer spare parts for the discontinued product until the cost of circuit 
board components are prohibitive or vendor supplied components become obsolete. 
 
The CFP-16 series is currently the recommended alternative to the NFS series.  
 
Please contact your Notifier Systems Consultant to discuss specific NFS replacement application 
or support questions. Technical questions should be directed to NOTIFIER technical support. 
 
 
Item Information: 
 

Item No. Description Notice 
11402 NFS2 – 2 zone Conventional FACP discontinued 
11403 NFS4 – 4 zone Conventional FACP discontinued 
11404 NFS8 – 8 zone Conventional FACP discontinued 

 

Resources & Support: 
 
Please contact your NOTIFIER Systems Consultant with any questions regarding pricing and 
availability. Technical questions should be directed to NOTIFIER technical support. 
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